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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Another exciting and inspiring academic school year lies ahead so I do hope that you all enjoyed the holidays with your family and friends and that you were able to find some sunshine in between the many showers. 
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The children have returned to school looking very smart, full of enthusiasm and keen to begin their learning.    

A very “special welcome” to all the children and their parents starting school for the first time, we hope that they will quickly settle into the routines of their classes as they start their exciting educational journey at St Wilfrid’s School.                                                                                                                         
[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.jpg]P sTARTING

SCHooOL .



All the Staff once again have been planning and preparing for the start of the new academic school year, and improvements have been made to several areas of the school. I am very grateful to all members of staff who have worked extremely hard throughout the holidays to improve the facilities and environment of the school. 

Here at St Wilfrid’s School, we want our children to be happy and to enjoy their education whilst achieving their full potential. Every child is valued and recognised as an individual. We believe that all of the children have a bright and exciting future ahead of them. All the Staff and the Governing Body achieve our success because we understand that to improve we must constantly change and evolve. 
St Wilfrid’s School has a very positive reputation for its friendly atmosphere, its hard-working professional staff and the mutual respect which is part of the school ethos. I would encourage you as Parents and Carers to contact, Mrs McEniff, Mrs Harknes or a member of the  Governing Body if you have any concerns or questions in relation to your child/children. An important aspect of our school is the continued development of the partnership between parents, carers and staff to the benefit of the children attending the school.                        

I look forward to meeting and working with you all during this Academic Year
Mrs Morrissey 
Chair of Governors                                      Back to School
Into line, quick, just like lightning,
School is fun, it’s not frightening!

Hello to friends and teachers too...
They’ll be happy to see you!
Excited! Chatter! Classroom new.
And the golden rule you’ll find is true.
Be nice to others and they’ll be nice to you. 
